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L.A Harbor College kicked off and
celebrated Hispanic Heritage Month with
an Openning Ceremony. Such a fun but

important event to celebrate the countless
contributions that Latinos have made to

this great nation. Big thanks to all the
faculty, staff, admistrators who attended

the event. Go Harbor!



Thank you to Dr. Pimentel, Son Nguyen, Leslie
Trujillo, and Ivan Silva for facilitating amazing
lessons related to Hispanic Heritage Month



Professor Carrillo and Mr. Cedillos facilitated the 
5th annual Chicano Read-In. Students celebrated
through stories, poems, and song. Big thanks to

Interim President Dr. Dorado for attending 
and speaking to the students. 



The Puente Project at LAHC is supporting all students
transferring and will be providing additional application

support throughout November via Zoom.
 For these sessions, there is no specific presentation but
more a question and answer session.  Spread the word! 



Puentistas participated in the annual Transfer Motivational
Conference hosted by Puente Statewide. This year, Keynote
Speaker and Author Gabby Rivera provided some words to

our students about "embracing your superpowers." Gabby is
the 1st LatinX writer for Marvel Comics. Puentistas also

participated in UC/CSU Workshops.  At the end of the event,
Puente Statewide announced L.A Harbor College as the

grand prize winner for the raffle. L.A Harbor College won a
$1000 award towards a field trip!  Woooo! Go Harbor! 



Puente Sessions! If you would like to participate in
the sessions and promote your program for the

Spring 22 semester. Please contact Mr. Cedillos. 









Mr. Cedillos is available for online counseling and
in-person. Please email  Mr. Cedillos to schedule an

appointment. 



Connect with 
Mr. Cedillos




Virtrual or In-Person



The Puente Shell on Canvas
has gone live! Students who
are on phase 3 (post-Puente)
have been added to Canvas.

Puente Canvas will be utilized
to support students virtually 

To make this transition easier
for students. Puente LAHC has
created a LinkTree to access
resources and services via
Instagram. Resources and

services include online
counseling, LACCD COVID-19
updates, LAHC Student Health
Center, and more. Please visit

@puente_lahc on Instagram and
click the bio page to discover
the LinkTree. The LinTree is

updated monthly. 

If you have any questions please contact:

Professor Carrillo: carrilc@laccd.edu or 

Counselor Cedillos: cedillma@laccd.edu

Please follow us via Instagram @puente_lahc 
to receive daily LAHC Puente news and activity.

The Puente Project thanks you for your continued support


